THANK YOU!
being Oun O) leighiben

2021

In the Name of Allah, Most Gracious, Most Merciful

Dear 6}7&5@@@

Thank you for being a great neighbor! We hope these unprecedented times find you
and your family in the best of health and safety.

Many challenges emerged in 2020 including the pandemic, financial hardship, and
important social justice issues. COVID-19 has brought lifestyle changes, some difficult
and some positive like spending more time with family, having many moments of
self-reflection, and realizing in a deeper way that we must support and

care for one another.

As Muslims, we believe with every difficulty, there is relief (Quran: 94:5-6).
Please don’t hesitate if we as your neighbor can be of any help, or reach out to just
share a few moments of neighborly connection.

We look forward to a new year filled with hope and faith for everyone.

Name : Phone number :

Address :

?“Worship God alone; do not assume any partner with Him.
Be good to your parents, to relatives, to orphans, to the needy,
to neighbors near and far, to travellers in need...” ( Quran 4:36) j

Cut this portion and stick the message above to the gift basket or cookie box and share it with your
neighbor. You may keep it at their door step, to keep the distance during COVID-19.




